GREEN CITY | NEWSLETTER VOL.3



Funded by Erasmus+ GreenCity





Green City project is back with another newsletter! Lately we have been fovusing on our practical project goals and strategies for their implementation. In this volume of our newsletter we share some details on a few project milestones as well as what to expect from us in the future. So keep reading and get inspired to participate!

Partners









Working from home

We have been hard at work these past few months! We started working on the development of our local workshops and we just can't wait for spring to come so that we can start organizing them! We shared some creative ideas regarding the locations, we are looking for, the plants we will choose, the information we will share and even our banner design!

Despite the summer holiday season we definitely made a lot of progress planning the next steps of our sustainable project!



GREEN CITY | NEWSLETTER VOL.3

Project Manual Completion

We are so excited to share that our manual is finally complete! Translated in each partner language, this written document is one of our most important project outcomes. In it we share research on envrionemental situations and good practices and habits each of us can incorporate in their daily lives. We also talk about each partner country's individual environemntal issues and ways we are working to making a change. We give tips on how to make your own urban garden, what plants to use and how to incorporate our advices wherever you are. We also give some ideas on how to share all of this knowledge with your family, friends and neighbors. This manual took a lot of care and effort from each partner organisation and we are so happy we can finally share it with all of you!





Transnational Project Meeting in Turkey

We had a lot to talk about during our project meeting in Sakarya last month. We shared some feedback on the manual and had time to fianlize every little detail in it. Following that we discussed our project workshops and each partner gave their ideas and suggestions on the different questions we had. Thanks to this effort and teamwork we are happy to report that everything is looking great from an organizational standpoint and every one of us is looking forward to implementing these wonderful workshops. Following our brainstorming meeting we of course had time to visit the city and enjoy the sights. We tried the local food and visited some of the local shops, which was a well deserved form of rest after our work day together! The hosting organisation was simply amazing and we were all sad to go home, but we'll see each other soom again, with even more exciting stories!